
T-REX TRAIL CLOSED THROUGH FALL 2016 

 
Seat Belts Save Lives.   
Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

T 
he T-Rex Trail in Boca Raton, Florida is closed 

completely through Fall 2016. This closure is necessary 

to facilitate safe construction of the new Spanish River 

Boulevard bridges over I-95. During this closure, pedestrian 

and bicycle traffic will be detoured via Technology Way. 
 

The new bridges being constructed over I-95 on Spanish River 

Boulevard will provide two eastbound lanes of traffic and two 

westbound lanes of traffic. These bridges are two of 13 being 

constructed in association with this $68.8 million new 

interchange project. 
 

This 2.5-mile project began construction on January 13, 2014 

and is expected to be completed in summer 2017, weather 

permitting. Work is being performed by Astaldi Construction 

Corp., with Creative Engineering Group, Inc. administering the 

construction contract for the Florida Department of 

Transportation. 
 

 

  

 

 

Project Contacts 

 

Andrea Pacini 

Public Information Officer 

FDOT Palm Beach County 

Construction 

561-214-3358 

APacini@corradino.com 

 

 

Eric Espinoza 

Project Engineer 

Astaldi Construction  Corp. 

561-703-4481 

E.Espinoza@astaldi.com 

 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com for 

information on FDOT construction 

projects in Palm Beach County.  

  I-95/Spanish River Boulevard  
Interchange Construction Project  

FM #: 412420-3-52-01 


